
 

 

 
21 December 2018 
 

 

Board Changes 

 

Donaco International Limited (“Donaco”) announces that Mr Rob Hines has given notice that 
he intends to resign from the Board with effect from 31 December 2018, having served for 
five years as a Non-Executive Director. 

Chairman of Donaco, Mr Stuart McGregor, said “Rob Hines is a top quality director, with an 
independent mind and detailed knowledge of the gaming industry.  We regret his decision to 
resign, but understand his desire to pursue new challenges after five years on the Board. 

“The Board continues to seek the appointment of one or two additional independent 
directors, and we have engaged with major shareholders as part of this process.” 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Ben Reichel 
Executive Director 
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